STUDENT BULLETIN

May 17, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Dear brothers, don't ever forget that it is best to listen much, speak little, and not become angry; for anger doesn't make us good, as God demands that we must be.

-- James 1:19,20 Living Bible

DID YOU RECEIVE AN NDSL?

If so, it is required that you meet with the Financial Aids Officer before the end of the term provided: (1) You are graduating with a B.A. (2) You are graduating with an A.A. and not returning (3) You are not returning. Please make an appointment with Mr. Spradley immediately.

MAY 24th CONCERT:

All those involved in the May 24th concert, the regular college choir Thursday night rehearsal (tonight) must be held at 6:00 p.m. because of a recital at 7:30 p.m.

INTERNSHIP - FALL QUARTER 1973:

Students who plan to seek Internship credit next fall, and who have not yet filled out cards stating their intention, should go by the Receptionist's Desk in the Administration Building and fill out a Student Internship Enlistment Card. See Dean Rice about any questions you may have about Internship.

LEIS FOR THE LUAU:

Remember, if you would like a Hawaiian Lei for the Freshman Luau, bring \$1.50 with you Saturday night.

CLARIFICATION ON WITHDRAWAL:

Withdrawing from a course after exceeding allowable absences will not supercede an "F" in the course. Withdrawals may be made up through the end of the quarter, but will be honored as a withdrawal ONLY if the student has not exceeded allowable absences.

FINANCIAL AID:

Students needing Financial Aid in the form of National Direct Student Loans, (formerly called National Defense Student Loans), Educational Opportunity Grants, or College Work Study, should submit their application froms immediately to the Financial Aids Office, for awards for next year. NOTE: the amount of money available has not yet been determined by the government, so awards cannot be finalized until this information is received. Students who have been recipients of E.O.G. awards may be eligible for "renewals" - however, application must be made each school year.

WOM OFFERING:

Thank you for your giving last Friday towards Youth Action Crusade. The offering this Friday will go towards Foreign Missions. Sam Johnson, our chapel guest speaker will present a Foreign Missions Project to us tomorrow and the offering will be given towards this. Let's all participate in this opportunity to give to Foreign Missions.

SUMMER INSTITUTE ON SCIENTIFIC CREATIONISM:

The Summer Institute on Scientific Creationism will be held on campus this summer from August 27 to 31. NC students are invited to enroll for the Institute. Each student is being supplied with a brochure listing the faculty, lecture series topics, costs, etc. Registration may be made up until the time that the Institute commences. Those registering for credit may earn three quarter credits. The Institute will offer 30 class hours of lecture plus a series of panel presentations dealing with such topics as Creationism, Orgin of Life, Evolutionary Mechanism, Fossil Record, Geophysics, Evolution, Philosophy and Social Science. Faculty include Dr. Duane Gish, Associate Director of the Institute for Creation Research; Professor Harold Slushor Professor of Physics and Director of the Kidd Memorial Seismic Observatory in El Paso, and Dr. John N. Moore, Professor of Natural Science at Michigan State University. The Institute will count toward meeting the science requirement effective with the coming academic year. It would be especially useful for Bible College students.